
 

NOTICE 

Workshop on CBCS in Electronics 

Venue: Netaji Nagar Day College 

Date : 1
st

 June, 2018 

It is our pleasure to announce that UG Board of Studies, Electronics, CU and Department of Electronics, Netaji Nagar 

Day College are jointly organizing a one-day workshop on the proposed “Draft Syllabus for Electronis (Honours & 

General) under CBCS” which will be held on 1
st

 June, 2018 (Friday), at 2pm in college premises.   

The Chairman and other members of the UG board of studies will be present to share their views on the said topic. In 

this regard, we would like to invite teachers (including guest teachers) of Electronics Department from various 

colleges affiliated to the University of Calcutta to participate in the event. CU notification will be communicated as 

early as possible in the colleges through chairman, BOS.  Please confirm your participation by registration within 31
st
 

May, 2018. 


